
Parent Surveys 
 

The parent surveys were launched the week of October 31 and were 
available until December .  During teacher conferences, parents were 
encouraged to go to the computer labs to complete the survey. Principals 
also sent out flyers in the three week progress reports as well as in the six 
week progress reports requesting participation.  Several requests were sent 
by the principals via bulk email as well. The district issued facebook 
announcements, and the survey was featured on the district website. 

Within that time, we had 272 total responses.  Brockett Elementary had 99 
responses, Monaco Elementary had 77 responses, Aubrey Middle School 
had 58 responses, and Aubrey High School had 38 total responses. 

 

Results: 
 

Overall, most parents (87%) were very satisfied or satisfied with our 
schools.  Parents were very complimentary about teacher and education 
quality, as well as friendliness of the staff.  Overall, the survey showed 
improvement in parent satisfaction with the district website (84%), but still 
showed needed improvement in individual teacher pages.  Furthermore, 
96% of parents reported that students felt safe in school. 

 

Trends that targeted areas of improvement at all campuses were in general 
communication, teacher websites, as well as other district communication 
accurate and updated. 


